Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Borgh, Bill: [Bill.Borgh@conocophillips.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2010 9:24 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; ‘Cover, Lee (Pleasanton) NA'

Cc: Lee Dooley; Hagemann, Colleen S.

Subject: RE: RO0361 Contact for owner of adjacent property to 4191 First Street, Pleasanton

| will contact Ms. Carter later today. The ConocoPhillips Real Estate Department will need to obtain an access agreement
for any work proposed on her property. | will also forward Ms. Carter's contact information for their use in the procurement
of this agreement.

Thank you.

Bill Borgh

Site Manager

Risk Management & Remediation
ConocoPhillips

(916) 558-7612 office

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 10:46 AM

To: Borgh, Bill:; 'Cover, Lee (Pleasanton) NA'

Cc: Lee Dooley

Subject: RO0361 Contact for owner of adjacent property to 4191 First Street, Pleasanton

Bill,

In response to the public Fact Sheet that went out October 19 for the CAP at 4191 First Street in Pleasanton, | received a
call from Linda Lee Carter. Linda Lee Carter is the owner of the property at 4182 First Street, which is the commercial
property immediately north of the site. Part of the remediation is planned on her property and will require an access
agreement with her. She gave me permission to pass along her phone number to you, which is xxx. Ms.

Carter did not express specific concerns regarding the proposed remediation but should be contacted regarding
property access.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




